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Thank you for bringing this forward for public testimony. I as a life long resident of 

Oregon (60 years) can vividly remember showing my ID and voter registration card in 

order to vote and seeing it counted in the first night. Registration to vote at the DMV 

should not be a DMV worker’s responsibility to ensure that non Oregonian and non 

citizens end up with voting rights which has happened and we have admitted 

noncitizens voting in our elections. Once this was shown to the state and our new 

attorney general the voter registration system at the DMV was shutdown and a partial 

investigation was completed and they started the DMV voter registration was started 

again. Federal law requires that a state must do a full investigation of all of the voter 

registration base and has refused to do so. Please bring back voter identification and 

remove voting by mail and remove all doubts about voter fraud. Than you. 


